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CANCELLED - SWIMMING PROGRAMME for Year 4 children 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Unfortunately, following further guidance and advice we are postponing year 4 swimming and 
will rearrange sessions in the future.  We hope to be able to start the sessions again in the 
Spring term 2020. 
 
Thank you to all parents who have already made full or partial payments on Parent Pay.  The 
money will be refunded back to your parent account on Parent Pay, then you can withdraw the 
money or keep it in your parent account for use on other payment items e.g. trips/future 
swimming/dinner money etc. 
 
We apologise for any disappointment this may cause and thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Indian Queens Primary School 
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